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PUBLIC NOTICE 

DELAY IN PUBLISHING OF STATEMENT OF ACCOUNTS: 

YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2024 

 

Publication of the Torbay Council Statement of Accounts; The Accounts and Audit Regulations 

2015 – Regulation 10, as amended by The Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2022. 

 

There will be a delay in the publication of the unaudited draft Statement of Accounts for the 

financial year ending 31 March 2024 due to a number of contributing factors which include: 

1. Delays in previous year audits and the publication of final audited accounts and Audit Findings 

Reports. 

2. Audit delays impacting the opening balances of the accounts 

 

Therefore, this notice of delay is being published in according with The Accounts and Audit 

Regulations 2015. 

 

The draft Statement of Accounts will be published as soon as possible after the 31st May 

deadline.  Notice of the 30 day period of public inspection will be published in line with the 

regulations. 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2015/234/regulation/10
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2015/234/regulation/10

